

Dream big. Love God. Live well.

Bishop King CE Primary School
Kingsway
Lincoln
LN5 8EU
01522 880094
enquiries@bishopking.lincs.sch.uk
www.bishopking.org.uk

Monday 2<sup>nd</sup> March 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of our World Book Day activities, Year 4 will be visiting WHSmith on the morning of <u>Thursday</u> <u>5th March 2020</u>. They will be taking part in various reading activities and will also be given an opportunity to spend their World Book Day coupons (provided by the school). The children will be walking to the store; therefore this trip is free of charge.

For safety reasons, we kindly request that you send your child to school in their school uniform (including logo shirt and jumper/cardigan). You are welcome to send their World Book Day costumes in a bag, as children will be given the opportunity to change into these once back in school.

If you wish for your child to take part in this trip, please sign the attached slip and return to the school office by **Wednesday 4<sup>th</sup> March 2020**. We apologise for the short notice.

Kind regards,
Miss Melhuish and Mr Curley Year 4 Class Teachers
×
<u>Year 4 Trip to WHSmith – Lincoln – Thursday 5th March 2020.</u> (Please complete & return to your class teacher by Wednesday 4 <sup>th</sup> March 2020)
I give permission for my childto take part in the Year 4 trip to WHSmith in Lincoln.
I will ensure that my child wears school uniform, a coat and sensible shoes.
Parent/Carer name
Parent/Carer signature
Emergency Contact number
Date